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Honorable Members In Session: 

SUBJECT: Construction of a Running Track at Curtis Park (PN:LD66)) - Contract Award 

SUMMARY 

This project has been advertised for bids. Bids have been received and contract award 
is recommended. 

BACKGROUND 

This project will construct a decomposed granite running track around the perimeter of 
Curtis Park on an existing dirt trail worn in by the Curtis Park runners. 

On September 6, 1988, the City Council approved the plans and specifications for this 
project. Bids were received and opened by the City Clerk on September 27, 1988. The 
bids received were: 

Harris Duley Landscape and Maintenance 	 $41,538.44 
Altman, J.R., General Engineering Contractor 	 $67,510.00 

The architect's estimated construction cost was $78,000. The estimated project 
completion date is March 1, 1989. 

FINANCIAL 

Sufficient funds are available for this project. The estimated total project 
cost, including all planning, design and construction costs, is $51,600. The current 
budget is $112,000, which was approved in the Capital Improvement Program from Capital 
Grants Funds (248) from the 1986 State Park Bond Act. The funds available for this 
project amount to $111,000 as of October 20, 1988. 
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. RECOMMENDATION 

It is recommended that the City Council accept the low bid of Harris DuIey Landscape 
and Maintenance in the amount of $41,538.44, and award the contract. 

Respectfully submitted, 

. FIN Y 
Engineering Division Manager 



November 3, 1988 

Harris/Duley Landscape 
28876 Topaz Lane 
Tollhouse, California 93667 

Dear Gentlemen: 

On November 1, 1988, the Sacramento City Council accepted your bid in the amount of 
$41,538.44 for Running Track at Curtis Park. 

The Public Works Department will contact you concerning the necessary bond and 
contract. 

Sincerely, 

LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLERK 

Janice Beaman 
Acting Assistant City Clerk 

LM1m1s/12 



November 3, 1988 

Altman General Engineering 
Contractor and Civil Engineer 
1557 Eugene Ct 
Yuba City CA 95991 

Gentlemen: 

On November 1, 1988, the Sacramento City Council accepted the bid 
of Harris/Duley Landscape and Maintenance in the amount of 
$41,538.44 for Running Track at Curtis Park. 

It is the policy of the City to hold the bid security of the three 
lowest bidders until a finalized contract has been received by 
this office. 

Upon receipt of the finalized contract your bid security will be 
returned. 

Sincerely, 

LORRAINE MAGANA, CITY CLERK 

Janice Beaman 
Acting Assistant City Clerk 

LM/mls/12 


